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Stock Up Now for Heat Season 

on Weil-McLain Boilers and Parts  
 

 

Dear Weil-McLain Partners, 
 

Heat Season is right around the corner! Now is the time to stock up and save on our full 
line of residential and commercial boilers, water heaters and parts with valuable rebates 
from Weil-McLain! For complete details, click on the button below to download the flyer. 
 

In addition, all Aftermarket Parts orders greater than $5,000 are eligible for rebates and 
free shipping. Qualifying product is in the TPS# 59P Service Parts Trade Price Schedule. 
Please note that Aftermarket Parts totals are separate and do not count towards meeting 
the $50,000 and $125,000 product model minimum combined thresholds. This fall 
program starts on Monday 8/17/20, and ends at the close of business on Friday 9/4/20.  

 

 

  

 

Program Flyer  

  

 

 
  

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

https://files.constantcontact.com/16ba26d6501/b6b6402e-ad22-4fcb-b1d6-32ab24dea82f.pdf

